
BRA Bulletin - Station Road – Roadworks 5th April 2019

Dear Member

https://northsomerset.roadworks.org/

You may well have seen a yellow sign on Station Road about roadworks, but even when travelling at 20mph they are not easy for a driver to read, when negotiating the bumps!

North Somerset has a map with their anticipated roadworks, and this is the sole source of information for this bulletin. It is available on the link above to the North Somerset Council website. BRA prides itself on being as accurate as possible for planning matters. With the uncertainties of roadworks (e.g. weather and what they discover on digging), this bulletin should be regarded as indicative only!

Monday April 8th to Wed 10th Remedial roadworks on Station Road are planned to progress from the railway bridge up to the traffic lights on the A370 cross roads. The road will remain open, but traffic lights will operate at the places where they are working, as this will be one way only. This is happening in the school holidays.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tues April 16th to Wed April 17th The railway bridge will be inspected in an overnight closure from 9pm until 6am. There will however be access for any emergency vehicles.

Best wishes
From your BRA Committee 						5th April 2019

